
 I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the $20 Million lottery-backed Bonding 

proposal to preserve currently affordable homes.  It is so very important to keep people in their 

homes.  Oregonians of all ages do better when they have stable housing.    

Sincerely, 

 

Mary Zellharie 

 


